
                          Alverton School

The Woodland Nursery 
We have continued with our Little Red Riding Hood theme this week and 
have been listening to lots of different versions and seeing if we can spot the 
similarities and differences between them. We have been making story maps 
from lots of different resources, making up our own games, retelling the 
story using props and even having a go at acting it out with other people.  

� 

If you need support logging on to your 
account please see the school office. 
There’s lots of lovely pictures of your 

children on there already!

 

Thank you for being so 
understanding about the new 
arrangements for pick-ups and drop 
offs. Please can we remind you to 
sign your child in and out each time 
to ensure we have an accurate 
record of who is in the building 
should we need one. 

Over the next few weeks we will be trialing a new 
format for parent consultations. You will be 
invited to attend at a time that is convenient to 
you and arranged with the class teacher/ Key 
worker. There will only be a few parents meetings 
per week so don’t panic if you don’t immediately 
get an invite-hopefully the new arrangements will 
ensure that parents are able to contribute to their 
children’s Learning Journal by planning Next 
Steps alongside the teacher or key worker.


Let’s celebrate-don’t forget…. 
Wednesday 16th October-3.30-5.30pm

The children have, of course, been following their own 
interests as well this week. The squirrels are out and 
about in force and the children have been hunting for 
them, making them food and leaving trails in the 
woods. We have also had a number of  lovely boat trips 
(in the garden) where we could get off at lots of 
different stops, visit the mount and go fishing.

We have lots of lovely books 
in Nursery that we are 
happy for you to borrow. 
Please see Mrs Roberts  and 
she will be happy to help 
your child select a book.


